
From: Schultz, Adam
Sent: 12/4/2012 10:45:48 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: SPI RECs associated with on-site generation

Hi Meredith,

Just wanted to follow up with our call from yesterday.

Judith Ikle had asked me about the process for verifying RECs associated with on-site 
generation, to ensure there isn’t double-counting, etc. I know that WREGIS tracks this, and the 
CEC must deem the source an eligible renewable resource, etc.

But Judith, and now Ed Randolph, have both asked if I could provide some background on how 
these RECs associated with generation consumed on-site are verified since there’s no 
transmission of energy involved that can be measured.

Let me know if you can assist. I may also call the CEC to get their input.

Thanks,

Adam
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